
From: Miller, Carla
To: CM
Cc: SS
Subject: RE: Tickets to the TPC
Date: Monday, March 9, 2020 4:25:36 PM

The TPC is a vendor of the City, per the Council Auditor.
Therefore, any tickets given to a Council Member from the TPC directly, is a gift and is prohibited if
over $100.
Please call if any questions.
Carla
 
Carla Miller
Director, ECO
Ethics, Compliance and Oversight
(904) 255-5507  Hotline (904) 630-1015
 
 
 
 

From: Miller, Carla 
Sent: Friday, March 6, 2020 1:34 PM
To: CM
Cc: SS
Subject: Tickets to the TPC
 
I understand that tickets to the TPC have been distributed directly to the Council Members.
You need to check on the value of these gifts, as if they are valued in excess of $100, you may have
to pay that excess amount yourself.
We are checking with the Council Auditor on the contracts between TPC and the City.
 
Gifts should typically come into the Council President’s office and be distributed by him—that way,
you are receiving a gift from the City, and not the vendor/contractor directly.
We will update you on the law that applies when we get info from the Council Auditor’s office.
 
Thanks,
 
Carla Miller
Director, ECO
Ethics, Compliance and Oversight
(904) 255-5507  Hotline (904) 630-1015
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